
FCC File # 0455-EX-ST-2004 [Reference Number: 3117]From: John Church
[jchurch@anpc.com]
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2004 11:12 AM
To: John Kennedy
Subject: FCC File # 0455-EX-ST-2004 [Reference Number: 3117]

Mr. Kennedy,
I replied to your request for clarification via the FCC ELS server. I received
an error when I submitted the form (No confirmation). Please notify me as to
wether you have what you need to proceed with the application.

The text of my response is:

Dear Mr. Kennedy,
The TLS anntennae at Hailey, Idaho are fixed and will not be moved around to
different locations.

Thank you,

John Church
Advanced Navigation & Positioning Corp
(800) 228.1857 x211
jchurch@anpc.com


